
 
 
 

Coosa, Lanier & Oconee Basin Advisory Council 
Summary/Final Minutes  

October 6, 2020 
  

The Coosa, Lanier and Oconee Basin Advisory Councils (BAC) met on October 6, 2020 virtually via 
GoToWebinar from 1:00-2:30 PM.  
 
Danny Johnson, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Manager, and Justine Schwartz, 
Education and Public Engagement Specialist, welcomed participants. Following group introductions, the 
business of the agenda was conducted as follows: 
 
Announcements 
 
Justine Schwartz presented the Education & Engagement Update 
 
Justine Schwartz presented the Water Supply/Drought Update 
 
Danny Johnson presented the Litigation Updates 
 
Cassidy Lord, Oconee River Watershed Partnership Coordinator, provided a pre-recorded presentation 
about the Oconee River Watershed Partnership, and was available during the meeting to answer 
members’ questions. 
 
Danny Johnson presented the update on the  2022 Water Resource Management Plan. 
 
 
Justine Schwartz led the Group Discussion and Sharing of Resources. 


